
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

I-69 INTERNATIONAL TRADE CORRIDOR, LOCAL DEVELOPMENT FINANCE AUTHORITY 
Lapeer Country Club, 3786 Hunt Road, Lapeer, MI 48446 

Wednesday, September 18, 2024 – 12:00 pm 
 

Please take notice that the I-69 International Trade Corridor Next Michigan Development Corporation Local 

Development Finance Authority will be hosting a Public Informational Meeting as required by PA 57 of 2018, 

on Wednesday, September 18, 2024 at 12 PM at Lapeer Country Club, located at 3786 Hunt Road, Lapeer, Mi 

48446. The purpose of this meeting is to provide the public and taxing units information on the goals and 

direction of the authority and any projects planned for the coming year. Persons requiring additional 

accommodations or any other information should contact Quentin Bishop, City of St. Clair Superintendent at 

(810) 329-7121.  

 

 


